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To: 

 

Natural Resources Subcommittee 

 

From: 

 

Paul Siebert, Legislative Fiscal Office 

 

Date: 

 

June 19, 2017 

 

Subject: 

 

HB 2268A – Relating to underground storage tank fees. 

 

 

HB 2268A establishes the following fee schedule for each underground storage tank 

subject to permit requirements: $195 for the calendar year 2018; $245 for the calendar 

year 2019; $295 for the calendar year 2020; $325 for the calendar year 2021; and $325 for 

each subsequent calendar year. 

 

 

Final Subcommittee Action 

 

MOTION:  I move HB 2268 to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  

(VOTE) 

 

 

Carriers 

 

Full Committee: ____________________________________ 

 

House Floor: ____________________________________ 

 

Senate Floor: ____________________________________ 

 


